
‘All About Me’ Transition booklet.      

 
 
Dear Parents,  
Just a quick note to explain our transition booklet ‘All About Me’. Please 
could you spend some time together with your child and help them to 
complete the booklet? ‘All About Me’, will give us extra knowledge about your 
child and all the staff in school will have access to a copy, so they know who 
your child is and how to help them. 
 
It’s best if the opinions and views in ‘All About Me’ are your child’s and we 
really don’t mind what is written in the booklet! 
It is their first opportunity to give information from their point of view.  
 
The following people may be involved in helping to complete the booklet: 

• Teachers 
• Pupil 
• Parents 

 
Any queries please don’t hesitate to get in touch  
Tel 01386 552667 
Email Sati Witts : sw@abbeyparkfirst.worcs.sch.uk 
 
Many thanks  
 
Sati Witts 
Abbey Park Federation SENco. 
 
 


